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 Alice sartor OBJ2016/1071/P 07/03/2016  20:51:42 Again I cannot impress upon you enough, you cannot let the owners of 14a get away with this blatant 

con, they knew what they were doing all along, and this is after you assured us that it would not have a 

negative affect on our view and experience of our garden, well it now has.

I have spoken to other neighbours and they also object,. it feels as though we are living next to one of 

the walls of pentonville prison. they have remarked. May I also remind you of your responsibility to 

uphold the rule of planning within the borough. To allow this extension to be raised above the agreed 

height (which it currently has done), would be to send a message that the council no longer cares and 

one can build freely with no consideration to the rights of other  people. Please uphold your initial 

judgment and do not accept this unjust construction stand. We strongly reject the latest application and 

want the building to return to its initial design and application.
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